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As April draws to a close, we approach a particularly exciting time of year. Summer Term will see ‘Love to Learn’ sessions returning to
school, which will be a welcome opportunity for families to come into school and work alongside children. In addition, at the end of

this half term, we also hold our school sports days (assuming that the sunshine graces us with its presence).

Many exciting developments are happening at Eccleston Mere! Our school library is currently under renovation, following a PTA
donation (to transform the space) and an SVP termly donation (to purchase high quality books). A new trim trail has also been
installed, again courtesy of the PTA and the product of the many generous donations from our families. It is great that we are seeing
such rewards for the efforts of our school community.

We are also in the process of expanding our provision, to include care for 2-year old pupils. A recent survey indicated that this will
support many of our families, whilst welcoming our pupils of the future, even earlier. As soon as we have all of the necessary

permissions and have finalised details, we will notify our families of admission arrangements.

Sportshall Athletics Champions

Congratulations to the Year 5 and 6 pupils who participated in the Sportshall Athletics Regional Finals.

| am proud to say that the team finished in first place!

To win the local athletics competition is a feat, so to win the regional finals was extraordinary. We
commend the spirit, togetherness and teamwork shown by pupils, which also culminated in a ‘Spirit of
the Games' (Sportsmanship) award on the day.

Book Fayre

Thank you to all of those who came to view our school book fayre. The event was a huge success and
we were so pleased to see pupils becoming excited and enthused about new books. The fayre raised
£688.46 in rewards.

Due to the recent successes of such fayres, we have been able to add over a hundred new books to

the school library.

Trim Trail

As many families will have noticed, there is a new trim trail on the school field, primarily due to the
fundraising efforts of our PTA. We are really pleased with the new installation, and are confident that

the children will enjoy it- they will start to use it this week.

No more than three pupils should be on any one section of the trim trail at any one time. We ask that

after school / before school, children do not use the trim trail, for reasons of supervision and safety.

Superstar Learner Award Politeness Award Dates for Your Diary

YR 1/5/24-Y1 Love to Learn (14:15)

Y1 8/5/24— Y1 Acorn Farm Trip

Y2 Names will be added here 9/5/24-Y3 Love to Learn (09:15)

Y3 from next week. 94.69%

9/5/24-Y4 Love to Learn (14:15)
School attendance this year!

Ya 13/5/24—- Y3 Cathedral Visit
Y5 96%

Y6 School target



